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For more information contact Ingrid Hornibrook, Public Information Officer 218-730-5491

DATE: 11/8/2018
SUBJECT: Relocation of Level Three Predatory Offender
BY: Ingrid Hornibrook

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Public Awareness
CASE NO.:

INCIDENT DATE: 11/3/2018
INCIDENT TIME:
INCIDENT LOCATION: 200 Block of N 22nd Ave W

Arthur Godfrey Strong, 62 year old B/M, Height 5'7", Weight 187 Ibs., Black Hair, Brown Eyes has relocated to the 200 Block of
North 22nd Avenue West in Duluth, MN.

Offender engaged in sexual conduct and contact with a female victim (age 16). Contact included sexual touching and penetration.
Strong gained access to victim by approaching her at her place of employment. Force was used to gain compliance. Strong was
not known to victim.

Change of address occurred on 11/3/2018.

Fact sheets on Strong will be available online at www.doc.state.mn.us/level3/search.asp and at the Duluth Police Department. For
more information, contact Sergeant Tait Erickson of the Duluth Police Department at (218) 730-5609.




